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MarineFisheries Advisory 

Notice to Fishermen: Bay State Wind Surveys 

 
 

Click here for two Notices to Fishermen of surveys associated with Bay State Wind project 

development beginning later in May and June.  The survey activity will be in Vineyard Sound and 

Federal waters.  Mariners may request a laminated hard copy of these notices by texting or 

emailing a mailing address to Bay State Wind project Fishery Liaison, John Williamson, whose 

contact information is in the Notice to Fishermen. 
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